
Dear Jefferson families, 
 
On Monday, March 15, we will be moving to stage 4B learning model status, welcoming 
back some students in Grades 4-5. 
  
I’m writing with more information on how teaching and learning will look moving forward 
for your student, whom you indicated you would like to remain fully remote.   
 
We understand that consistency is important, and we tried to keep as many students 
with their current teachers as possible. There were some changes in teacher 
assignments required to accommodate family and staff needs and preferences. We will 
work hard to provide a smooth transition as students experience new teachers and 
classmates, and teachers will be in touch with you soon to prepare.  
 
Your child’s remote schedule will remain very similar to what you’ve experienced so far 
this year: 

• Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday: Remote instruction  

• Wednesday: 45 minutes of synchronous check-in and instruction at the beginning 
of the day, with the remainder of day asynchronous (teacher-directed 
independent learning activities). Offering additional synchronous instruction on 
Wednesdays is at the teacher’s discretion. 

  
We truly appreciate your flexibility and understanding as we work to provide the best 
educational experience possible while protecting everyone’s health and safety during 
this challenging time.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at ekelley@everettsd.org or 
425-385-7490.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Kelley, principal 
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